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What a first year it has been at Calderwood 
Nursery. A special thanks to all of our families for 
the patience and support as we grew Calderwood 
Nursery from the ground up. Your feedback and 
help has supported us in creating a fantastic Early 
Years learning environment with innovative 
spaces, creative experiences and curious 
interactions that have our children at the heart of 
all aspects of nursery life.  
 
Our Calderwood Family has continued to grow, 
with the addition of new champions, children and 
families throughout the year! Our welcoming 
approach means that every person that has joined 
has felt part of our special family. We can’t wait to 
see how our nursery develops and grows over the 
next year. 
 
Your children are what make our nursery special!  
It is an honour to champion them, watch them 
grow, learn and play everyday.    
 
This year has been a journey that all of us will 
remember forever! We appreciate every person 
who has helped us get here. 
 
We hope you all have a lovely summer and that 
the sun continues to shine over Calderwood. 
 

 

Best Wishes,  
The Nursery Champions 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Issue Date: 24.6.22 

Online Learning Journals 
If your child is in their pre-school year their Online Learning 

Journal will be deleted from our system on 31st July 2022. 

Please download a copy of your child’s Online Learning Journal 

between 27th and 30th July by:  

 Logging to your child’s journal 

 Below their picture click ‘profile to PDF’ 

 Scroll down 

 Click green button ‘request profile PDF’ 

 Click Green ‘proceed’ button  

 Go to the ‘Download’ tab  

 Click ‘Download’ 

 

  

You Said, We did  

Our Clan Reps shared you would like us to improve the amount 

of time spent waiting at pick up and drop off times. To improve 

this we are trailling the approach of parents being in the 

cloakroom to support their child to get ready to enter or leave 

nursery. From 27th July you should also sign in your child using 

the sign in sheet for your child’s clan in the cloakroom. 

You also said you missed some of the events in our newsletter. 

Therefore, in the new term, we will also introduce a call to 

action box in our newsletters with any forms you should 

complete/booking any events. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 
24th June – School Closure – Nursery Remains open 
15th August – New nursery children begin to join us 
                         Champions in school - inservice  
16th August – New school term begins (school pupils) 
 

Reporting Absence - Summer 
                                                                                            

The school summer holidays run from Monday 27th 

June – 15th August. Our Calderwood nursery will 

remain open. To report an absence/share any 

information please remember to call the nursery 

phone on 01506 280070 as the school office will be 

closed. ild. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Communication  
The school office will close on 24th June at 12:15 and reopen on the 15th August 

 Blog: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/calderwood 

 Twitter: https://twitter.com/Calderwood_Pri 

 Website: https://calderwoodprimary.westlothian.org.uk/ 

 Nursery Office Number Summer: 01506 280070  
 

 

Ordering Lunch – Summer                 
iPay is not active during the holidays. You can order your child’s 

lunch at nursery in the morning during registration. 
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